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#RECALL: High Position Motorcycle Lift 

SKU 99887 – For certain units of the Central Hydraulics High Position Motorcycle 
Lift (Item # 99887), the welds may be susceptible to fatigue cracking. Further, the 
tubing quality for certain units may be insufficient to repeatedly lift the rated 
load. The inconsistent weld quality and/or inconsistent tubing may cause the 
product to fall and/or drop the load, posing a risk of injury and/or property 
damage. IF YOU HAVE THE HIGH POSITION MOTORCYCLE LIFT, PLEASE 
IMMEDIATELY STOP USING IT. Do not return the entire product and follow recall 
instructions for receipt of a gift card.  

 

 


